
CEO Reflection – Week 2 

 

Hi Team 

Another thank you to all for time and support this week. I have met more of you one and one and continued to ask 

endless questions and you have all been so kind to answer, come prepared with information or get back to me with 

further information. 

I’ve witnessed lots of camaraderie this week with everyone digging in to get things done and enjoyed many laughs as 

I learn more about this wonderful organisation such as how to shake hands the scout way, that we manage 150 

properties, our WHS risk system is called Skytrust, the recycling centres diverted 30,000 tonnes of recyclable product 

from landfill last financial year, 294 VET qualifications were issued, 4082 metres of climbing rope was sold last year, 

all about the magnificent new Seeonee Refuge at Woodhouse, that doves/pigeons live at the Scouts HQ in the roof 

space above my office and so much more.  

I look forward to catching up with more of you next week at some one on one sessions and finding out more and 

more about Scouts SA and what we do.  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. Spring next week which will be nice as weather expected to be nearly 27…. I 

know!!  

 

Again, a big thanks for a great week 2.  

Bec 

 

 

 


